
THE MICKEY KULLEN
“LAST CHANCE”
TOURNAMENT

Dear Moderator:

    You and your speakers are cordially invited to attend the Mickey Kullen tournament to be held
at Regis High School on Sunday, March 20th. 

Categories: We will offer all state categories – but will only run those categories which have 
sufficient numbers to qualify someone for the state championship.  For the already qualified, this 
will be an opportunity to discover new talents!

Judging: Each school must provide one judge for every three contestants or fraction 
thereof.  Experienced varsity speakers may judge in the jv categories – adult judges are required 
for all other categories.  Judging requirements must be calculated separately.  EXTRA JUDGES 
WOULD BE GREATLY APPRECIATED!!!!!!!!!!!

Registration:  We will run registration from 11:30 – Noon.  Please use the 84th St. entrance and 
come to the 2nd floor conference room to register.  Pre-register on tabroom no later than 
Wednesday, March 16th.  I will notify coaches about any category with insufficient numbers.

Awards: Specially selected by Grandma Julia

Fees: None

Food:             We will have coffee and donuts for the judges.

   I hope to see you on the 20th.

Sincerely,

Eric Di Michele


